
VILLAGE WALK  SUNDAY 16TH FEBRUARY 2020 
 
This month's  walk is just under 4.5 mile and will start at The Worsley Arms car 
park in Hovingham at 11 am (15 minutes earlier than usual). 
 
The route is fairly easy with only a couple of gentle inclines and includes 
parkland, woodland, fields and good tracks.  There are a couple of stiles, 
however, it may be possible to assist dogs over them. At the time of the recce 
there were no livestock present in the fields.  There will be a short refreshment 
break as we need to be back at the Worsley Arms ready to eat by 1.45 pm 
latest. 
 
The menu is attached and I would appreciate you letting me know whether you 
will be walking and/or eating or not by the 10th February latest.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Shirley Halliwell -  shirleyhalliwell222@btinternet.com  
                                 01439 788823 or 07719 628313 
 

 


